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SUBJECT: COVID-19 Affecting PRIDE Graphics Decal Production and
Deliveries

DATE: 07/21/2021

Overview:

PRIDE has informed the Florida Department of Highway Safety and Motor Vehicles (FLHSMV) that
due to COVID-19, there has been some delay in decal deliveries stemming from their decal material
supplier. Orange mobile home and vessel decal orders and deliveries will be affected. PRIDE will start
shipping decals to FLHSMV by the end of July.

Details:

COVID-19 is affecting the PRIDE Graphics plant as it moves forward. The plant is experiencing delays
in mobile home and vessel decal production after receiving the decal material late. The delay will have
an impact on mobile home and vessel decal production and deliveries for July. As a result, PRIDE
expects the printed decals to start shipping to FLHSMV by the end of July and continue until its
completion in mid-August.

To help mitigate this situation, FLHSMV has 5,000 orange decals to satisfy emergency orders as
needed during the delay period. FLHSMV is aware of the orders for orange decals and will fulfill them
as soon as the decals arrive from PRIDE. Our analysis indicates that counties have enough decals to
make it through the delay period.

FLHSMYV suggests that Tax Collectors review their decal inventory and pending orders to ensure that
decals are on-hand. If you need assistance with your inventory monitoring or ordering strategies,
please contact the Inventory Control Unit by phone or email.

Conclusion:

If you need additional information, please contact your next level of management or the Inventory
Control Unit at (850) 617-2900 or inventorycontrolunit@flhsmv.gov.
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